
Meeting to focus on bring art
to the South Shore
There will be a South Shore Arts town meeting on March 13 from
5:30-7:30pm at Tahoe Mountain Lab on Harrison Avenue.
 
There  will  be  an  informal  pre-gathering  with  light
refreshments   from  5-5:30pm.

It will be facilitated by the Nevada Arts Council and the
Tahoe  Arts  Alliance.  The  goal  is  to  bring  residents,
businesses,  and  nonprofits  together  for  a  conversation  to
assess the current “state of the arts” on the South Shore.

With public input, organizers will then begin to explore,
expand and prioritize the community’s vision for the arts and
culture.
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